
For residents on Larwood, Harrogate and Erickson Roads 

Here’s what’s new:

Larwood/Erickson Sewer Upgrade News   July 30, 2019 

 

Construction  

As part of this project, some residents may have noticed orange stakes 
in their yard; they represent the planned location of a new sanitary 
service connection. This location coincides with the existing service at 
the property line and will require excavation.    

All efforts will be made to minimize impacts during excavation to 
landscaping and features; however, some disruption is unavoidable.  

 

Traffic Management 

Due to ground conditions, single lane alternating traffic is necessary through the construction zone. Please use 

alternate routes whenever possible as there is considerable disruption at times. Traffic control personnel will 

continue to safely guide vehicles and pedestrians through the construction zone. 

 

 

Construction Schedule  

Windley Contracting Ltd. is now working on Erickson Road moving 
westbound from Harrogate towards Fairmile over the next two (2) 
months.  The contractor anticipates the work being complete by the 
Fall.   

Thank you for your ongoing patience as the contractor works to 

complete this Capital Project. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
For more information on Capital Projects visit www.campbellriver.ca/construction or contact the  

Project Team at:  E-mail: capitalprojects@campbellriver.ca  Phone: 250.286.5700 
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